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Federal CommUflca0 CommtS"
Office of the SecretY

Attn: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: WSMR(FM), Sarasota, FL (Facility ID No. 64255)
Notification of Resumption of Licensed Operations

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of the University of South Florida Board of Trustees, the licensee of
WSMR(FM), Sarasota, FL, the Commission is hereby notified that WSMR(FM)
successfully repaired its main antenna on December 7, 2017 and is currently
operating in accordance with the parameters of its license. WSMR(FM) had been
operating with a temporary, emergency antenna pursuant to Special Temporary
Authority (STA) granted by the Commission on October 19, 2017. See FCC File
No. BSTA-20171017AAQ. The STA is no longer needed and can be cancelled.

If further information is required concerning this notification, please direct inquiries
and correspondence to the undersigned.


